
 

 
 
Dear Business Owner: 

 

Welcome to Ramsey!  

 

On behalf of the Ramsey Chamber of Commerce, I want to congratulate you for choosing a terrific location in which to 

conduct your business; I know you will find Ramsey to be a wonderful town for all that it offers to new companies--its 

convenient location to major transportation and NYC, its highly-regarded Main Street shopping destination and its favorable 

demographics and consumer base. 

 

As President of the Board for the Ramsey Chamber of Commerce, I also would like to extend an invitation for you to join our 

organization.  With approximately 150 affiliates, the Chamber is a strong platform for small business owners to organize 

their voice, support local causes and sponsor annual events and fundraisers.  Our most important mission, however, is, of 

course, to promote businesses in Ramsey and drive commerce to all our members.  

 

For most new participants in any business community, there will always be a learning curve; I encourage you personally 

reach out to me, or anyone in our group with any questions that you may have as your business establishes itself.  Please 

visit our website at ​www.ramseychamber.com​; here you will find our events and meeting schedules, a listing of all our 

current members, as well as the application to join our group. 

 

If you do choose to become a member, we would like to discuss scheduling a Grand Opening to announce your business in a 

more formal way to the community with a “ribbon-cutting ceremony.” These events can be done for “brick and mortar” 

businesses within Ramsey, as well as for those businesses without a physical location.  And we will help coordinate the 

ceremony with you and your invited guests, by also including members of the town council, members of our board and 

possibly the Mayor of Ramsey.  

  

In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  And again, I wish you and your business 

long-lasting success and prosperity.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Louise Van Osten, Ramsey Chamber of Commerce President 
Derek Ralston, Membership Committee Chair 
 

 
 
 
 

“Connecting Commerce and Community” 

http://www.ramseychamber.com/

